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ISEPC Cir NO 3-18COVID-19/2019-20                   27th March 2020 
 
 

To: All Members of the Council; 
 
Dear Members, 
 
Subject: Status of workers employed and payment 

 

The Council is in receipt of a communication from the Ministry of Textiles requesting to inform the Ministry 
on Status of workers employed and payment to the employees of the Member-companies in view of 
nation-wide lockdown in order to contain COVID – 19; 
 

It is therefore requested to all the Members of the Council to send their updated information in the format 
given below by 28th March, 2020 through email isepcho@gmail.com;  roisepc@gmail.com to help us send 
a consolidated reply to the Ministry: 
 

Period No of Employees/workers Payment to Employees/workers in INR 

 
Regular Contract Through Cheque Bank Transfer 

1 2 3 4 5 

April - June 2019         

July - Sept 2019         

Oct - Dec 2019         

Jan - March 2020         

  
Thanks n regards,  
 
Sanjeev Kr Sharma 
Sr Director – ISEPC 
New Delhi, India 
Mobile #: +9899573797 
  
  
 
 
 
  

  
Dtd. 27.03.2020 
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